Buenos Aires, December 16 th 1992,

Mr. PETER MARSHAL
Present

As I got knowledge about the existence of a register, made by
yourself about ALFA ROMEQO cars, I want to make you know about a car
that belonge to me, to see if you. can consider to include it in your
publication., It is an ALFA ROMEO (of course) 6 C = 2300 B - 1000
MIGLIA = year 1938 - chassis rumber 815-074 and engine number 824.029,

Now I want to give you some details and information about the
reconstruction of the car, that it was found in the Uruguay Republic
(Paysandd Department) in 1988, The car was in a state of abandonnement

(ph 1), after having participated in several competitions in that

— COUNtTyY.

After I got all the documents belonging to the car and to its
authenticity, I imported it to Argentina, because I wanted to work on
it so as to reconstruct the car.

This was a task that I started in 1989, with the help of a
man who knew how to bring back (classic cars) to original state by
repairing, repainting, etc. |

After three years work, we could finish the work and to my
proud and satisfaction, the car and the work we did on it was worthy
of praise for peorle who knows too much about this matter (pE 2-3),

In May 1992, the car was exported to Italy (ph 4) where it
was introduced and it participéted in the classic 1000 MIGLIA 1992
(ph 5-6).

At the moment the car is in Brescia (Italy) ready to
@






